
Hello, Besides the abominable PPL rollout and with held pay for weeks in the beginning, our 
caregivers took a pay cut and although devoted they are seeing Medicaid paid others in area 
making $24 /hour. This will be our undoing and jeopardize my own employment as a parent. My 
son is considered skilled care with lots of physical needs. Caregivers were getting $20/hr with 
prev FI. Now they make $18.40. This is a hard sell and our caregivers are looking elsewhere for 
more pay. We need to up our caregiver pay. It’s a poultry amt . Lifeguards are making $26/ hr. 
Please enhance the rate now! Ren Adams parent & guardian of Ian Adams 118 Stanford Rd. 
Millbrook , NY. 12545 845-489-2865 
Sent from my iPhone 


